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Catarrh is clearly the cause of 
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Irritation 
of the throat, sore and swollen 
tonsils, loss of voice, and other 
throat troubles should never be 
neglected. These ailments quick- 
ly work down to the lungs, and 
often end in consumption or pneu. 
monia. 
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WIZARD OIL 
used as a gargle, and externally 
on the throat, is a marvelous rem. 
edy for these painful and danger- 
ous disorders, and effects relief 
and cure after everything else 
has failed. 

Says Henry Wade, of Harlin, 
- Mo.: “I am under obligations to 

ROMOLA you for the great good which 
Hamlins Wizard Oil did my wife. 
She suffered from Throat Trouble 
for a year, and though she doe. 
tored and doctored, nothing did 
her any good, until she tried Ham. 
lins Wizard Oil." Price 50¢ and 
$1.00 

Sold and recommended by 

wl C., M, Parrish. 
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